
September 15th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 
The EHS Cross Country team ran in the Brookville Invitational on Saturday, September 12, 2020. 
Ashlynn Williams and Stephen Bright were the top finishers for our teams. Ashlynn Williams and Tina 
Ni placed 11th and 19th and received ribbons. Tina Ni, Shane Helton and Evan VanFleet earned new 
season PRs. Way to go Cougs! 
 
Off season strength training is taking place right now for any student who is not involved in a fall sport 
and plans on wrestling this winter. The team is training on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays after 
school. Meet in front of the wrestling room. See Coach Conniff for more details in room 113. 
 


